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School Meals Catering Services – Price Increase, 1st October 2017

The cost of a school meal hasn’t increased since 2014. Over the last 3 years the school meals service has experienced a significant increases in food and labour costs. However it has now come to the stage were we have no alternative but to implement a small increase to meet these financial pressures.
As from 1st October 2017 the price of a school meal will be £2.30. 

Direct Debt payments will automatically be amended, therefore no action will be required by parents.  A letter/email will be sent to them to confirm their updated payments. 
Regards 

Janet Quinn
Janet Quinn
School Meals Service Manager
School Meals

2nd Floor Newtown House

Buttermarket Street

Warrington

WA1 2NH

Tel: 01925 443083

jquinn@warrington.gov.uk
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To All:


Head Teachers 


School Administration Staff


Catering Supervisors








Professor Steven Broomhead


Chief Executive





Steve Reddy


Executive Director


Families & Wellbeing Directorate





Hilary Smith


Interim Assistant Director


Universal Services


1st Floor
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Buttermarket Street
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